COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

OFFIICE OF

MARY M. CHEH

Councilmember, Ward 3 | Chair, Committee on Transportation & the Environment -

MEMORANDUM /

To: Chairman Phil Mendelson /yL

FROM: Councilmember Mary M. Cheh

DATE: April 25, 2017

SUBJECT: Meeting of the Committee on Transportation and the Environment

The previously scheduled April 25, 2017, 2:30 p.m., additional meeting of the
Committee on Transportation and the Environment has been rescheduled. It will now be held
on April 26, 2017, at 9:30 a.m, in Room 120. The Committee will consider the following
measures:

PR22-127, DC Water Board of Directors lvan Frishberg Confirmation Resolution
PR22-131, Food Policy Council Eric Kessler Confirmation Resolution
PR22-132, Food Policy Council Christopher Bradshaw Confirmation Resolution
PR22-133, Food Policy Council Caesar Layton Confirmation Resolution

o PR22-135, Food Policy Council Alexandra Ashbrook Confirmation Resolution

e PR22-143, DC Water Board of Directors David Franco Confirmation Resolution
e PR22-173, Food Policy Council Philip Sambol Confirmation Resolution

Please contact my Legislative Director, Nicole Rentz, with any questions, at
nrentz@dccouncil.us or (202) 724-8062.
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